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Comments: Dear Forest Service.

No, No, No.

In no way is this idea being a good steward of the earth. Enough developments already. Leave some natural

beauty for everyone to appreciate. The trash, pollution, noise would alter a huge area

 forever. It would have a lasting negative effect on wildlife. 

Go build this in some other state. No where else as pretty or undeveloped you say ? Leave it that way for your

grandchildren. 

When they ask you why you let another rich peoples temporary play ground be now important than preserving

our beautiful planet how will you explain. 

I lived in Mt. for 10 years. No resort or concrete playground would make me want to come back..

 


